2023 Summer Reading Challenge

Going to be 6th Grade

Did you know that when kids read over the summer they are more likely to leap ahead when they return to school? The
Turtle Lake Teachers have made it a priority to keep your child’s skills sharp by encouraging them to read all summer long. We
challenge every student that attends Turtle Lake School to read 960 minutes over the entire summer. Every student that
completes this challenge will be rewarded with a party at the beginning of next school year.

To accomplish this challenge, it means reading 4 days a week for 20 minutes. However, to challenge you even more,
anyone who reads 1,440 minutes (120 minutes a week or 30 minutes/4 days a week) over the entire summer will be rewarded
with 3 pizza certificates and anyone who reads 2880 minutes (240 minutes a week or 60 minutes/4 days a week) over the
summer will be rewarded with the 2 previous and a certificate for our next Book Fair in October. (All prizes sponsored by
Schoolwide Laker Reading Program)

Rules:

Read books every day!
You may count up to 60 minutes of reading per day!
Log reading minutes on the paper. (Log sheet can also be found on Ms. Fall’s school website).

Students going into Kindergarten and first grade may be read to.

Logging sheets will be due by Friday, September 1st so that awards and a party can be planned for all students who meet the
goal!!

Have a wonderful summer and happy reading!! :)

Turtle Lake Teachers
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